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TO:    Candace deCcsipkes, Lindsay Sterling, Valy Steverlynck 
 
FROM:  Becky Foley, Superintendent 
   
DATE:  November 16, 2018 
 
RE:  Strategic Communications Sub-Committee Meeting 
 
 
The Strategic Communications Sub-Committee is scheduled to meet on Friday, January 4, 2019 
 at 8:30 a.m. at the RSU Central Office. 
 

Agenda: 
 

1.  Continue working on analysis of exit surveys 
2.  Discuss how frequently to distribute the Satisfaction Survey  

 
 
 
 

 
  
 


